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Kia ora 
 
Thank you for your request as detailed below, a copy of the Climate 2030 review carried out by
Coffey Services (NZL) Ltd for the Dunedin City Council was included in the 27 January 2021
Council Agenda which is available on the Dunedin City Council website, I have provided the link
to this agenda for ease of reference, you will find the information you have requested under
Report 12 heading Climate 2030 Rapid Review, and DCC emissions reduction opportunities,
which starts from page 212, the Climate 2030 review carried out by Coffey Services (NZL) Ltd for
the Dunedin City Council is an attachment to this report can be found from pages 225 to 354.
 
https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2021/01/CNL_20210127_AGN_1576_AT.PDF
 
I trust this answers your request.
 
Kā mihi
 
 
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3487   | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
 

mailto:Rebecca.Murray@dcc.govt.nz
https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2021/01/CNL_20210127_AGN_1576_AT.PDF
mailto:rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/

© Requester Details

Name: Jet Gannawy
Organisation: | Generstion Zero
Address:

Phone: 0223048658
Email: jetigannasy@gmilcom
© Request

Request Text

1 would like to request  copy of the Climate 2030 review, carried out by Coffey
Services (NZL) Ltd for the Dunedin City Counil.





 




